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Date: 18.04.2019 
 

NOTICE 
  
 
Farewell Party for the LL.B. 6th semester is to be held on 
Monday, 29th April, 2019. 
 
Those interested to participate, are directed to give their 
names to the Department Representatives till Monday, 22nd 
April, 2019. 
 
 

 
(Dr. Supinder Kaur) 

Secretary  
Cultural and Social Committee 

 
 
 


